From: Joe Paterick

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Re: ZND CCFN 201378 HPC designation South Superior St. Puddlers” Cottages Historic District
Date: Monday, March 29, 2021 10:49:36 AM

Hi Chris,

I would support postponing the zoning hearing until 5/18 if that works for
everyone.

Thank you.

Joe

Joe Paterick

On Mon, Mar 29, 2021 at 10:09 AM Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

To all,

CCFN 201378 - Resolution relating to the Permanent Historic Designation of the
South Superior St. Puddlers’ Cottages Historic District on the east side of Superior
St. between E. Russell Ave. and E. Ontario St. excluding 2538 S. Superior St. in
the 14th Ald. District

As the staff assistant to the Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee |
am in receipt of this file. Per the City Code barring any issues, file will be
scheduled for the next Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee
meeting, which is Wednesday, April 7, 2021 starting at 9 a.m. If scheduled, this
will likely be the last item on the agenda (to be determined still).

Any objections or questions on this file’s scheduling, please inform me.

Sincerely,

Chris Lee
Staff Assistant
Council Records Section

City Clerks Office
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200 E. Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone: 414-286-2232

Fax: 414-286-3456

clee@milwaukee.gov

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records.
Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of
City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon
request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of
Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer
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